Bobbie Noonan's
Child Care

Halloween

Lockport Junior Newsletter

Weeks 11 & 12 October 23—November 3, 2023

INTRODUCING: Gg, Hh

LANGUAGE:

This week we will
discuss Halloween and
continue to discuss the
importance of being
safe at both school and
home. We will have
many Halloween
activities and active
Halloween review
games to play during
Language. The letters
Gg and Hh will be
introduced, along with
words that start with
the letters and the
sounds each letter
makes. The Fable, The
Lion and the Mouse
will be read.

CONCEPT:

Concept time will be
filled with activities to
help us review about
safety and learn about
Halloween. We will
be counting eye balls,
spiders and skeletons.
We will use the
estimation jar as well.
The letters Gg and Hh
will be added to the
shelf jobs.

CRAFT AND
WRITING:

Our creative little
artists will be busy
making crafts for
Halloween. We will
practice tracing our
names and letters. We
always start tracing
from the top. Feel
free to practice at
home with your
children.

PARENT NOTES:

Max is the Star
Student this week!

Trunk or Treat will be
on Tuesday, October
31 along with the
Halloween party for
the children.

Please dress your
child appropriately
for the weather. We
try to go outside
daily.

Feel free to contact us at:

815-838-2855

“Like” us on Facebook

“Follow us on Instagram

Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com

Mrs.

Happy Halloween!
Denise and Miss Ruby




